
4 Turkey Hill Road                                     Marianne Brown, 
Newtown, CT 06470                                                                                                  Chairman 
Tel (203) 270-4300                                              Richard Zang
Fax (203) 426-9968                           Louis Carbone 
                                                            George Hill 
Fred Hurley,                                                           Alan Shepard 
    Director                                           TOWN OF NEWTOWN Eugene Vetrano 
                                                     WATER AND SEWER AUTHORITY  Carl Zencey 
 
THESE MINUTES ARE SUBJECT TO APPROVAL BY THE WATER AND SEWER AUTHORITY 
 
The Water and Sewer Authority held a public hearing on October 12,  2017 at the Wastewater Treatment 
Plant, 24 Commerce Road, Newtown, CT.  Marianne Brown called the meeting to order at 7:00pm. 
 
Present: Gene Vetrano, Dick Zang, Lou Carbone, Carl Zencey, Marianne Brown, George Hill  
Absent:  Alan Shepard 
Also Present:  Director of Public Work Fred Hurley, Mike Burke and Julio Segarra of Suez Water 
Environmental Services, one member of the public and one member of the press 
 
 
Set sewer Benefit Assessment of $54,000 for 12 Church Hill Road – There was no public comment.  Fred 
Hurley explained that this appraisal is the full appraisal.  No credits have been applied to it because they 
have not received any purchase agreements from the property stating what portion of the original benefit 
assessment has been paid for through the sale.  He suggested continuing the public hearing to November 
9, 2017 at 7pm.     
 
Having no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:07pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Arlene Miles, Clerk 
 


